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04/06/2017  17:19:122017/2931/P OBJ Roger Smith There are a number of things we wish to comment on regarding this planning application. 

From the drawings, it is very difficult for us to identify what will happen to the existing 

windows in the back addition. We would also query the Daylight and Sunlight Memo the 

words "are unlikely to be significantly affected" are of some concern. Also drainage of rain 

water from main roof and the ditto the back addition roof. We are concerned by the noise from 

the opened rear strip roof lights and the roof light in the back addition as we have no defined 

hours of the office space being open, we feel noise could have an impact on our peace and 

quiet.
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